
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Owing to the delay in the opening of schools, it has also been necessary to delay the opening of our 
hostel by two weeks.  The details were given in the school’s Lockdown letters No 3 and No 4.   
 
We will be crediting each hostel account for the two weeks that the boarder was not in the 
hostel.  The credit amount is between R2 107,61 and R2 484,77, depending on the payment scheme 
you have chosen.  Please keep in mind that the annual cost is divided into 10 or 11 installments for 
those who do not pay the annual or bi-annual fee in advance.  This is not a monthly fee.  It is an 
installment on the 10 or 11 month payment scheme. 
 
The discount has been applied to the January installment.  This means that the 11 monthly 
installments due from January to November must still be paid, but the January installment will be R1 
965,23 instead of R4 450,00.  If the boarder is in Matric, there are 10 monthly installments and the 
January installment is R2 422,54 after the discount is applied. 
 
Many parents and guardians have already paid the January installment, or have made a lump-sum 
payment.  In these cases, the discount will remain as a credit on the account and the balance owing 
for the February installment will need to be paid when the boarder arrives at the hostel this coming 
Saturday or Sunday. 
 
If a parent has not paid the January installment, then technically the reduced January and full 
February installments are due when the boarder arrives at the hostel this coming Saturday or 
Sunday.  We are, however, granting a concession that the reduced January installment can be paid 
later in the year, but must be settled by the end of the first term this year, i.e. by 31 March 
2021.  However, February hostel fees must be paid by 1 February.  We will send statements out over 
the next few days to advise you of the status of your account. 
 
We trust that you are satisfied with these arrangements.  Please direct any queries to Mrs de Bruyn 
at the school office. 
 
Regards, 
 
Dr Hurlin 
Director 

 
 


